
 
 
         PORTKNOCKIE COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
 
 MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON MONDAY 8TH JUNE 2015 
 
 
 Present:  Fraser Weir, Diane Anderson ,Andy Dewar, Cathleen  
 Harper,Gladys McKenzie, Bert Reid and Constable Stuart Thomson.  
 
 1. Apologies: Angela Mair, Elaine Davidson and Cllr Shepherd. 
 
 2. Minutes: Proposed by Bert Reid and Seconded by Andy Dewar. 
 
 3. Maters Arising: Flags held in store not ones needed for Flagpole. 
 Gladys to order new ones. 
 Community Association aware that flagpole to be erected at side of hall 
 with Coat of Arms flag . 
 The position of co-opted members still ongoing, not yet known if all 
  members to reapply. Fraser to advise when  informed by MDC . 
 
 4. Police Matters:Constable Thomson stated that three crimes had 
  been reported in Portknockie. A male appeared before Elgin Sheriff  
 Court in relation to a drink drive offence. Two bicycles were stolen from  
 outside a house in Haig Street  and a car windscreen was smashed 
 whilst  parked on Hill Street.Last two incidents  are still under  
 investigation. Officer was informed of theft of diesel from boats at  
 harbour in previous years and asked if they could patrol area. 
 
 5. Matters for Elected Members: None present. 
 
 6. Correspondence: None. 
 
 7. Treasures Report:  $806.23 
 
 8. AOCB: Andy gave update on tennis courts stating that one court is 
 up and running and 2nd court lines still to be painted.They are keen to 
 get links with school to get children to use courts.There has been an 
 offer of tutor to coach players. Cullen tennis courts have offered Andy  
 to go across and give information of how they run their courts. A rota 
 of member to be drawn up to open courts at 9am and close at 9pm.   
 Fraser asked for list so that bowlers could accept payments if no  
 member there.An honesty box to be put in place. 
 Bert informed PCC that Michelle Slater has been employed as Co 
 Ordinator for the Three Harbours and that they are looking to build a  
 second boat.They are looking for people from Portknockie to join  



 the group. 
 School Fete to be held on saturday 13th June 12 oclock to 3pm. 
 Paddling pool looking good as Kirsty and helpers have cleaned and  
 painted it. 
  It was reported to MDC that container still in playpark door 
 was open and children playing inside. 
 
 Meeting was closed at 7.25 
 
 Next meeting to be held in Snug at McBoyle Hall on Monday 10th 
 August 2015 at 7pm. 


